
Dear members of the Committee, 

 

I oppose SB 770 for many reasons but the most important is that  

I just don’t trust Oregon after the Cover Oregon debacle and the $74million overpayment to CCOs for 

starters. 

The failures of Obamacare show me this will be an expensive experiment that will fail. High deductibles, 

high copays and financial penalites if you don’t buy into it.  

You won’t get hospital or drug transparency so this won’t help to lower costs overall and won’t make a 

healthier Oregon. 

I don’t trust Oregon to create a public option and I don’t believe in Oregon Democrats version of 

“shared responsibility”.  

Policy management and implementation should not be handled by the OHA who already has too much 

authority and has shown how inept they are time and time again. They will create many new boards and 

commissions with all members appointed by Governor Kate Brown.  

No thank you!  

 

Please vote No on SB770 

 

Nicole DeGraff  

Springfield Oregon 
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